
Dear Families,
It was lovely to see so many of you at the
Summer fair. One of the hotter ones we
have had over the years! Thank you to
everyone who helped to make the event
such a success.

Our Year 6's have safely arrived in Conway
and are having a wonderful time. School is
vey quiet though! they have taken part in
raft building, canoeing and the night line so
far.

I hope you have a relaxing weekend.

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum

This week in art, Year 4 have been creating
their own shadow sculptures inspired by

Sokari Douglas Camp's 'All the World is Now
Richer' sculpture. The words represent the

qualities the children would like to see more
of in the world.



Check us out on Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week

Together Everyone Achieves More

KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE



 

Monday 21  July - Transition afternoon (Y3 - 5)st

Wednesday 23  July - Y6 party (held in school - 6 - 7.30pm)rd

Thursday 24  July - Transition afternoon (Y3 - 5)th

Friday 25  July - Last day of term / Y6 Leavers assembly 2pmth

OWN CLOTHES DAY - Year 6 please wear your Leavers
hoodies.

WEDNESDAY 3  SEPTEMBER - RETURN TO SCHOOLRD

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the
diary as more events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


